THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

October 13, 1988

Dear Tom:

Thanks for writing me about the President's signing of H.R. 442,
the Civil Liberties Act of 1988 and Aleutian and Pribilof Islands
Restitution Act.

As we discussed yesterday, this is a subject that the President
feels very strongly about, and I am enclosing a copy of the
President's remarks from the signing ceremony.

I will be looking forward to Grant's recommendations on the
educational trust fund. You can be sure that they will be given
careful consideration.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

Kenneth M. Duberstein
Chief of Staff to the President

The Honorable Thomas H. Kean
Governor of New Jersey
Trenton, NJ 08625



